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Seneca city administrator's contract renewed
(KMZA)--The Seneca City Council has renewed the contact with City
Administrator Matt Rehder.

The Council took the action during their regular meeting Wednesday evening.

The contract calls for Rehder to receive a pay increase from $60,000 to $68,000
per year.

The contact will be in effect until December 21, 2020 when its up for renewal
again.

Rehder was hired as city administrator in April 2013.
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